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From: Have Your Say - Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry 
<haveyoursay@agriculture.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 2 April 2024 9:50 AM
To: Inspector-General of Animal Welfare and Live Animal Exports (IGAWLAE)
Subject: Anonymous User completed Your feedback on the Independent Observer Program

Anonymous User just submitted the survey Your feedback on the Independent Observer Program with the 
responses below.  

How would you like to submit your feedback? 

Answer questions  

Please provide your feedback on the Independent Observer Program 

Varies greatly depending on the independent observer.  

Would you like to provide any other comments with your submission? 

The department already had independent observers who were accredited under their rules, namely AAVs. The 
scheme never made sense and was simply reactionary to a nother poor political decision. Adds nothing but costs to 
the export process.  

Is your response confidential? 

No  

Do you agree to your response being published on our website? 

Yes  

Please de-identify my response 

Yes  

I have read and understood the privacy notice and consent to the collection, use and disclosure of my personal 
information as outlined in the privacy notice. 

Yes  
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Confirm that you have read and understand this declaration. 

Yes  

 


